Liberal Studies Committee Minutes 

April 26, 2001 

201A Mc Elhaney Conference Room 

3:15 pm 

Members present: M. Sadler, M. Swinker, J. Hanson, L. Feldman, K. Gresh, C. Zoni, B. Carter, 

W. Foran, G. Wilson 

Excused: C. Young, R. Soni 

Minutes of 4/12 were approved on a Carter/Foran motion; minutes of 4/19 meeting were approved on a Zoni/Hanson motion. 

Dr. Gwen Torges, Political Science department, was approved for a Type I writing Professor Commitment status. 

Discussed the request from Dr. Carranza and Dr. Dugan concerning Liberal Studies credit for a "freshman experience" using LNRC 150, 160, and 170. Although there was consensus that these are valuable course that meet a need for incoming freshman, it was agreed that they do not meet the Liberal Studies criteria and therefore the committee could not support the request to have them count as LS electives, even for a pilot project. 

Farewell to John Hanson who is leaving IUP at the end of the semester and Will Foran who graduates. Both have made substantial contributions to the committee work and will be missed. 

Committee structure for 2001-02: 
Ramesh Soni (2002) 

Katy Gresh (2002) 

Gail Wilson (2003) 

Carol1 Young (2003) 

Dean appointments -Carleen Zoni and Brenda Carter are interested in serving another two-year term. 

Mary Swinker (H&HS) is interested in serving another 3-year term; Larry Feldman (NS&M) is interested in beginning a 3-year term; Kelly Stillwell (student) will serve next year. Katy Gresh offered to notify Student Congress of the need for another student to serve a two- year term. We will need a replacement from the College of Fine Arts for John Hanson's term (2001-03). 

Committee members were thanked for their hard work and commitment over the past year. 

Adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 

